
Good Afternoon Athletes and Families –

The high school winter athletic ceremony will take place on Tuesday, March 8th at 7:00pm in
the auditorium.

Varsity coaches will highlight their season as well as recognize Bay Conference award
recipients. Athletes from JV through varsity teams are encouraged to attend. Once the Bay
Conference awards are handed out and all coaches have spoken, each team will then move to
a designated area and present team awards.

Business casual attire is preferred.

We hope that families and their student-athletes will attend as we come together to culminate
the winter season.

Have a wonderful day!

Philip Sloma

NLHS Athletic Director
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